Indian Institute of Technology Bombay, Department of Mechanical
Engineering

Message from HoD for the Shortlisted Candidates for MTech Admission,
Autumn 2024

(1S/SW/PS/IB category)

The Department of Mechanical Engineering has shortlisted candidates on a
provisional basis, from the information provided by each candidate in his/her
application form. The interviews for these shortlisted candidates will be conducted on
13th May 2024 in an online mode. Exact timing of the interview will be informed to
the candidates in advance. For the shortlisted candidates, the interview link will be
sent latest by 12'" May 2024, 9 PM. The interview will be based on UG curriculum. If
you are “NOT INTERESTED” in attending the interview for any reasons please
inform us, by sending a mail to “office. me@iitb.ac.in”. Please have the required
documents, like final marks card/sponsor letter etc. ready by the interview date.

Please visit https://www.me.iitb.ac.in/ (admission tab) for any updates.
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Prof. Atul Sharma
Head, Department of Mechanical Engineering




